
 

 

 

 

May 23, 2025 

 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole 

Chairman 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for Main Street (CSAH 150) Reconstruction in fiscal year 2026.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Rogers, located at 22350 S Diamond 

Lake Rd, Rogers, MN 55374. 

 

The funding would be used by the City of Rogers for the reconstruction of Main Street (CSAH 

150) between Territorial Road (CSAH 116) to John Deere Lane. In addition to improving the 

roadway, the project would also provide for utility replacement and the incorporation of 

pedestrian safety measures. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will 

improve an aging and outdated roadway, improve motorist and pedestrian safety, alleviate 

congestion, and improve connectivity within the community. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 23 

USC 133(b). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Kelly Morrison 

Member of Congress 

 


